

In What's Happening Around **Texas**, we give you highlights of events and activities happening around the state in the TXCPA chapters.

TXCPA Dallas members had a great time at their August Thirsty Thursday event in Plano! Thanks to everyone who joined and made it a fun evening!

Members of the TXCPA El Paso Board of Directors represented the chapter at the TXCPA Annual Meeting of Members in Frisco. The chapter is in excellent hands!

TXCPA Houston teamed up with NAIFA Houston and the Young Lawyers Association for a night of laughs, great conversations and some close calls at The Puttery! The chapter also hosted a Summer Open House to celebrate new CPAs, new members, leadership and overall, the amazing member community of TXCPA Houston!

TXCPA Southeast Texas made a significant donation to the Southeast Texas Food Bank's School Tools Program! With the members' generous support, the chapter contributed over \$4,000 in supplies to benefit teachers and children in the Beaumont community. A big thank you to each person who made a monetary contribution, donated supplies and volunteered at collection sites!

This summer, TXCPA Victoria held their first school supply drive, raising over \$500 in donated supplies! All contributions were given to Faith Family Church for their 11th annual Pack the Bus Event. Thank you to all those who donated - your generosity will make a meaningful impact in the community!









